
St. Frances Cabrini 
3201 East Presidio Rd, Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish Community! 

 
Parish Office: 520-326-7670 | Fax 520-881-8480 

Web Site www.cabrinitucson.org 

Parish Office Hours: 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed. & Fri.,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., 9:00 a.m. to noon 
Closed Sat. & Sun. 

Parish Staff 
 

 

Pastor: Rev. Jens-Peter (Jay) Jensen, Jr. 
frjay5101@yahoo.com 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Charles (Charlie) Gallegos, 
Pastoral Associate, RCIA, Marriage & Baptism  
 Preparations —  eldiacono64@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Connie Bracamonte 
cbracamonte@diocesetucson.org 
Secretary/Receptionist: Eileen Godollei 
cabrini1962@aol.com 
Director of Youth Ministry (Grades 5-12): 
Position is Vacant 
Director of Faith Formation (grades 2-4) : 
Tom Baca  (520) 318-9198 
tbaca@diocesetucson.org 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (age 3— 1st grade):  
Monica Bujak  (520) 320-9287 
saguaro66@gmail.com, use Cabrini CGS in subject line 
Susan Marsala (520) 232-4356; scmarsala@gmail.com 
Director of Liturgy and Choir Director:  
Position is Vacant 
Guitar/Vocal Group Director: Karen Brady 
kbrady203@gmail.com 
Liturgical Ministry Scheduling: Joyce Evans 
(520) 780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net 

 

St. Frances Cabrini,   born in 
Italy in 1850,  founded the Mis-
sionary Sisters of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus.  She immigrated 
to New York in 1887 to assist 
Catholic immigrants, died in 
1917 and was the first Ameri-
can citizen to be canonized. 

Please note:   
While our Parish Office is temporarily 

closed to the public due to the pandemic, 

we will answer emails and Connie or  

Eileen will usually answer the phone  

during office hours.  St. Vincent de Paul is 

available at 881-3075 from 8:00 to 11:00 

a.m. on weekdays.   

JUNE 28, 2020 

13TH SUNDAY OF EASTER 
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CHRISTIAN HOSPITALITY 
 Day in and day out, we are required to make judgment 
calls informed by tough, durable, serviceable Christian love. 
We do what we can do, and God takes notice. God is in 
charge of rewards, and a glass of water will do when that is 
what we have to offer with a glad and open heart. 
 Paul gives us a clear theology for the missionary work we 
do whenever anybody is close at hand. He reminds us that our 
work, our ministry, is carried on in concert with Christ. We 
have been baptized into his death and life. In any given mo-
ment both life and death are there, a kind of play of shadow 
and light. Sometimes it’s difficult to tell where shadow leaves 
off and light begins. God will take care of that, too. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — Elisha promises a baby son to the hospita-
ble woman (2 Kings 4:8-11, 14-16a). 
Psalm — For ever I will sing the goodness of the Lord  
(Psalm 89). 
Second Reading — We shall live in newness of life as Christ 
was raised from the dead (Romans 6:3-4, 8-11).  
Gospel — Whoever gives but a cup of cold water to another 
will surely be rewarded (Matthew 10:37-42). 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Acts 12:1-11; Ps 34:2-9;  
 2 Tm 4:6-8, 17-18; Mt 16:13-19 
Tuesday: Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12; Ps 5:4b-8; Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday: Am 5:14-15, 21-24; Ps 50:7-13, 16bc-17;  
 Mt 8:28-34 
Thursday: Am 7:10-17; Ps 19:8-11; Mt 9:1-8 
Friday: Eph 2:19-22; Ps 117:1bc, 2; Jn 20:24-29 
Saturday: Am 9:11-15; Ps 85:9ab, 10-14; Mt 9:14-17  
 or, for Independence Day, any readings from the 
 Mass “For the Country,” nos. 882- 886, or “For 
 Peace and Justice,” nos. 887-891 
Sunday: Zec 9:9-10; Ps 145:1-2, 8-11, 13-14;  
 Rom 8:9, 11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

NEWS 
 

Out of concern for our safety, our bishop has not yet author-
ized a general and total re-opening of all parishes.  Check 
www.diocesetucson.org , the website of the Diocese of Tuc-
son,  for ongoing news.   
 

Due to the large number of members of our parish who are 
senior citizens (including our pastor and most of our litur-
gical ministers), many of whom have underlying health con-
ditions, we need to put a lot of thought into carefully plan-
ning our gatherings.  Some parishes will  open sooner than 
we do.  We are in the process of working out the logistics of 
having Masses and other gatherings here in the safest possi-
ble manner while the rate of new infections and death rate 
from COVID-19 continues to rise in our state.   
 

Although we do not yet think it safe to hold Masses or any 
other large group gatherings indoors, starting the weekend 
of May 23-24, with the bishop’s approval,  we began the 
practice of distribution of Holy Communion in the west 
parking lot of St. Frances Cabrini Church at the following 
times:  5:00 to 5:20  p.m. on Saturday, and 8:30 to 8:50 

and 10:00 to 10:20 a.m. on Sunday.  This will happen each 
weekend until further notice.   
 

We ask that everyone please wear masks, stay in your vehi-
cles, and follow the signs for traffic flow.   As you drive be-
side where he is standing, near the northwest church en-
trance, Fr. Jay or one of the Eucharistic Ministers, wearing 
mask and gloves,  will reach through your open window and 
hand you the number of consecrated hosts required for the 
people in your car who wish to receive it.   
 

A parish member with a collection basket, in mask and 
gloves, will be standing on the way to the designated exit  
to receive  any offering envelopes people may wish to bring.  
Please do not get out of your vehicle; put the envelope in the 
basket through your window. 
  

Fr. Jay has been sending weekly letters to all parish mem-
bers for whom we have email addresses.   When we are 
ready to further expand services at our parish, he will let 
you know in an upcoming letter, and we will also put the 
information in the bulletin, which we post on our parish 
website.  If we don’t have your email address and you would 
like to receive these letters by email, please contact us at 
cabrini1962@aol.com.    
 

If you know someone who does not have Internet access 
and who might like to be mailed paper copies of  Fr. Jay’s 
letters and/or our bulletins, ask them to call the office (326-
7670) and let us know.   We will be happy to send them.   
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2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

 

Collection Total for 6/14/20 :  $4,387. 

The amount needed weekly this year is an average of $8,355 

per week.    
 

WE SO APPRECIATE ANY CONTRIBUTIONS YOU CAN 

MAIL IN WHILE WE ARE CLOSED.  OR YOU MAY CON-

TRIBUTE ON-LINE.   INSTRUCTIONS: 

1. Go to www.diocestucson.org. 

2. Scroll down to the “Provide Hope” /”Helping Our Par-

ishes Endure” graphic and click where it says  

Click Here to Donate.”  (A direct link is https://

app.mobilecause.com/form/ZXM8yQ?vid=6bbiy) 

3.    Select our parish from the drop-down menu.  You can 

choose from options to select a custom or standard amount 

and make either recurring payments or a one-time payment, 

and then complete the credit card information requested and 

click “Donate.”  If you have trouble, call the parish office and 

Connie or Eileen will walk you through the process. 

 

 

To arrange for a bulletin ad, contact Claudia Borders at  

1-800-231-0805 or bordersc@jspaluch.com.  

Our pastor, Fr.Jay, will be saying Masses in private while the 
mandate to have churches closed is in place.  During that time, he 
will offer those Masses for the above Intentions.  We invite you 
also to pray for these people. 

CATHOLIC MASSES ON-LINE AND ON TV 
Go to https://diocesetucson.org to access Bishop Weisen-
burger’s daily celebration of the Mass in his private chapel.  
You can view it at any time of day.  Click on  the Home tab at 
the top of the page, select Live Broadcasts, and then click on 
the live broadcast, if one is going on, or select Upcoming 
Broadcasts to see when the next live broadcast will be, or se-
lect one of the recent Past Broadcasts to watch. 
 

There is a Catholic Mass on Sundays on at 7:30 a.m. on KWBA, 
Channel 58.1 and Channel 58 on DirecTV and Dish Network.  
Cox Contour and Comcast Xfinity cable providers have it on 
Channel 8 at 7:30 a.m. on Sundays.  Cox Cable has  Catholic 
TV Channel  113, which  has Masses and other devotions that 
you may access at any time. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL  
 

Our SVdeP Conference appreciates the financial and 
food donations we have received from parishioners.  
These allow us to continue assisting those in need 
within our parish boundaries, even during this pandemic.    
 

We have made changes in our safety procedures for our pantry 
and deliveries.  We do not go into homes now and observe safe 
distance procedures when we make food deliveries.   
 

Those who wish to donate financially to our Conference of the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society can mail a donation to the parish 
office or put your envelope through the mail slot in the parish 
office door.  We can make arrangements with you for donating 
food items if you call our pantry at 881-3075.  Leave a message 
if no one picks up and we will return your call. 

 

 
 

 

 

JUNE 27TH—  JULY 5TH 
 

 

Sat.     5:00 PM      - Salvador & Olga Lopez†† 
       - Carmen Amado Acevedo† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - Stephen Tylutki† 
       - Vincent Baiochetti† 
             10:30 AM        - People of the Parish 
Wed.   8:00 AM        -  Seminarians of Our Diocese 
Thu.    8:00 AM       - Doctors, Nurses & All Health Care 
   Providers 
Sat.     5:00 PM       - People of the Parish 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - Stephen Tylutki† 
        -  Quirino Serrano† 
            10:30 AM        - Catherine Julia Hare O’Brien† 
        

SR. JOSE WOMEN’S SHELTER SLOWLY REOPENS 
 
Sr. Jose Women’s Shelter in Tucson, one of the programs of our 
diocese, has been challenged in its efforts to continue serving 
vulnerable homeless women during the COVID-19 crisis.   Be-
fore the pandemic, they served between 100-125 women every 
day with food, showers, toiletries and a change of clothing, if 
needed.  They had some beds for women to stay overnight. 
 The pandemic forced the Center to close its doors.  The 
decision was made to quarantine the 30 women who were then 
sleeping there for 2 weeks and not allow new clients to come 
inside.  Barriers were made along the floor every 10 feet to insure 
that the women already there could remain distant from one 
another.  Not one contracted the virus!    
 Following the 2-weeek quarantine, most of the women who 
sheltered in place there have left.  Once the few who remain 
have all found other accommodations, the shelter will close 
overnight services until new construction can remodel and ex-
pand the facilities.  At the end of May, the shelter began to let 
women in one at a time, first checking their temperature,  to 
shower and receive a change of clothing.   Staff and volunteers  
are providing food and other needed items from their front 
doors, safely and at a distance.  
 Visit their website, www.srjosewomensshelter.org, to make 
a monetary donation and/or see what supplies are needed.  For 
updates or to arrange to donate supplies, call 520-909-3905. 



$29.95/Mo. billed quarterly
• One Free Month
• No Long-Term Contract
• Price Guarantee
• Easy Self Installation

Call Today!    Toll Free 1.877.801.8608

Medical Alert System

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship
of the Sea of the United States of America
Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.

Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email
eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

(C
S

T
 2

1
1
7
9
9
0
-7

0
)

www.casalim.com 

Casalim Family Medicine
Brian Donovan MD

2902 E. Grant Rd. 520-372-7145

Notre Dame & Medical College of Ohio Graduate

Welcoming Ages 7 & Up

The Most Complete

Online National

Directory of

Catholic ParishesCheck It Out Today!
517000 St Frances Cabrini Church www.jspaluch.com                                                        For Ads: J.S. Paluch Co., Inc. 1-800-231-0805

5541 N. Swan

(Located on the Southwest Corner 

of Swan & Sunrise)

Private Dining Room/Patio

Family Gatherings

Business Luncheons or Dinner

Rehearsal Dinners • Catering

Delicious Homemade Desserts

Gift Certificates • Carry-Out

Monday Nights 1/2 price BTL. Wines*

520.577.6992
www.trattoriapina.com

Grow in your faith,
find a Mass, and

connect with your
Catholic Community

with OneParish!

Download Our Free App or Visit

MY.ONEPARISH.COM

Thank you for advertising in
our church bulletin.

I am patronizing your business
because of it!

Please Cut Out This “Thank You Ad”
and Present It The Next Time You
Patronize One of Our Advertisers

✂

Clear View Business Solutions
Providing income tax preparation 

and bookkeeping services to

individuals, small businesses 

and non-profits

520-544-0177 • www.clrvw.com
Deborah Elver, CPA Parishioner

Get this

weekly bulletin

delivered by

email - for FREE!
Sign up here:

https://www.jspaluch.com/BulletinSubscribe.aspx

Courtesy of J.S. Paluch Company, Inc.

If You Live Alone You Need MDMedAlert!
24 Hour Protection at HOME and AWAY!

✔Ambulance
✔Police  ✔Fire
✔Friends/Family

CALL
NOW!

FREE Shipping
FREE Activation
NO Long Term Contracts

Solutions as Low as $19.95 a month

This Button SAVES Lives!
As Shown GPS,

Lowest Price Guaranteed!

GPS Tracking w/Fall Detection
Nationwide, No Land Line Needed

EASY Set-up, NO Contract
24/7 365 Monitoring in the USA

800.809.3352
MDMedAlert
Safe-Guarding America’s Seniors Nationwide!

ABACUS Plumbing

327-6248
Serving Parish for over 25 yrs.


